
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 
PG Film – Year 6  

 

 
Tuesday 17th September 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you Year 6 are planning to watch Charlie and the Chocolate factory. As the 
film is rated a PG, I felt it necessary to make you aware of this. If you have any objections to your 
child watching this film, or have any particular questions please do not hesitate to come and talk to 
me and I will be more than happy to discuss the lesson plans.  

 
Thank you for your support in this matter. 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 

Mrs Pegden     
UKS2 Department Leader  
 
 
 
 


